
TRITON COLLEGE 
BOARD BRIEFS       Regular Meeting - April 22, 2025 
 
 
Action Exhibits & Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board were 
approved, including the Hourly Employee Wage Increase, Purchase of Training Aids for 
Automotive Program, and Student Employment with River Grove Public Library. See the Board 
of Trustees website for information on all of the items that went to the Board of Trustees in 
April. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Pictured above: Board Chairman Mark R. Stephens, James 
Helm, Andrea Blaylock, and President Mary-Rita Moore 
 
 

 

Congratulations Faculty! 
 

 
 
Andrea Blaylock from Engineering 
Technology was named Outstanding 
Faculty of the Year. Stepping into the role 
of department chair this year, Ms. Blaylock 
brings expertise in Mechatronics, Robotic 
Welding, and Electricity to her students 
with passion and purpose. 
 
 

James Helm from Behavioral Science was 
named Outstanding Adjunct Faculty of the 
Year and recognized for his enthusiasm and 
dedication to students. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Special Thank You 
 
President Moore gave a shout-out to the Sustainability Committee and all those involved in the 
Earth Day activities and celebrations scheduled on our campus throughout the month of April. 
 
 

 

   

 

Chairman’s Report 
 
Chairman Mark Stephens assured the nursing students that the Triton 
administration is doing their best to address the challenges impacting the 
nursing program, including faculty shortages and clinical site limitations.  
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